
The Nassau County School District 
1201 Atlantic Avenue  

Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034 
    
 
 
 

Our mission is to develop each student as an inspired life-long learner and problem-solver with the strength of 
character to serve as a productive member of society. 

 
The Nassau County School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age, disability or marital status in its 

educational programs, services or activities, or in its hiring or employment practices. 
 

 
 

                                        (904) 491-9900 
Fax (904) 277-9042 

info@nassau.k12.fl.us  
           

 

Kathy K. Burns, Ed.D. 
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Dear Yulee Elementary Parent and Guardian,  

Welcome to a brand-new school year! As we gear up for a smooth start to the fall semester, we’d like to remind you of 
some fantastic learning tools that will make this year even more enriching for your student. 

Imagine your child being able to chat with a tutor when they’re stuck on a tricky math problem, or getting expert feedback 
on an essay before it’s handed in. Thanks to our partnership with Varsity Tutors for Schools, an online learning platform 
with tutoring resources, every student has access to helpful tools that can make a difference. Whether studying core 
subjects, learning new topics, or trying to improve grades, Varsity Tutors is here to ensure your child has the extra support 
they need, when they need it. 

● Chat with a Tutor 

● Academic, Career Readiness, and Extracurricular Classes 

● Star Courses taught by celebrities! 

● Essay Review with a Tutor 

● Codeverse Studio: Learning how to code 

● College Test Prep Classes and Practice Tests 

● And more! 

And the best part? Every student at our school can tap into these incredible resources without any cost to you. All the 
details, including how to get started, are available on our school’s website or the Varsity Tutors Launchpad. We 
encourage you to explore these tools together with your child and take full advantage of what is available. 

We’re excited to see all the amazing things your student will accomplish this year. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead! 

Best regards, 

 

Bryce Cubbal  

Principal  

Yulee Elementary  


